
   

 

 
The health and safety of our dancers, families, audience, and community are very important to 
all of us at Ballet Theatre of Toledo.  To do our part to protect everyone in this unprecedented 
time, we are postponing our production of Meema the Lemur Becomes a Ballerina and will 
reschedule our performances.  The show must go on – and it will at a future date, for our 
dancers have worked very hard and these difficult days remind us of how much joy and 
meaning the Arts give us. 
 
We will update you on the new performance schedule.  If you have tickets, please be assured 
that they will be honored at those future dates.   For those unable to attend, we will process 
refunds or extend a heartfelt thanks for any who choose to convert their ticket refund to a 
donation. 
 
We appreciate your support of Ballet Theatre of Toledo and thank you for your patience.  Our 
thoughts are with each of you!  Please stay well! 
 


